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Dear Madam/Sirs: 
 
Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - 2026 Capital Budget Application -Confidential 

Information  
 
On July 15, 2025 Hydro filed its 2026 Capital Budget Application with the Board. On page 2, Hydro 
stated: 
 

Appendix A to this schedule contains specifics pertaining to individual projects 
expenditures and is commercially sensitive information. 

 
The Board’s general policy is that all information filed with the Board should be available for the 
parties and the public to review to ensure that proceedings are open, transparent and accessible. 
The Board acknowledges that some information may be of a confidential nature. To assist that 
Board in making its determination of whether the information is confidential and should be 
protected, the Board requires Hydro to identify each piece of information filed as confidential, 
the basis for the claim and why public disclosure would be detrimental. 
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The Board also requires Hydro to file a Five-Year Capital Plan that incorporates both major capital 
and non-major capital projects in a single report. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board's Legal Counsel, Ms. Jacqui 
Glynn, by email, jglynn@pub.nl.ca or by telephone 709-726-6781. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
__________________________ 
Jo-Anne Galarneau 
Executive Director and Board Secretary 
 
JAG/cj 
 

ecc Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 
NLH Regulatory, E-mail: nlhregulatory@nlh.nl.ca 
Labrador Interconnected Group 
Nick Kennedy, E-mail: nkennedy@oktlaw.com 
Industrial Customer Group 
Glen G. Seaborn, E-mail: gseaborn@poolealthouse.ca 
Denis Fleming, E-mail: dfleming@coxandpalmer.com 

Consumer Advocate 
Stephen Fitzgerald, KC, E-mail: sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com 
Sarah Fitzgerald, E-mail: sarahfitzgerald@bfma-law.com 
Bernice Bailey, E-mail: bbailey@bfma-law.com 
Newfoundland Power Inc. 
NP Regulatory, E-mail: regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com 
Douglas Wright, E-mail: dwright@newfoundlandpower.com 
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